
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: DLA/497.JCP 
 
 
31 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Year 11 Group Photos – Friday 29th April 2022 
 
Carmel Jane Photography will be visiting our school on 29th of April 2022, to take the Year 11 Individual & Group 
Photos.  
 
All Parents are requested to pre-register before the photography date above to enable access to your child’s 
photographs. Pre-registration is required for every photo shoot. Registration only takes a minute.  Please visit 
www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk and enter the following code: JRYRTU6 
  
You will then be asked to pre-register with your child's full school register name. Once registered, as soon as the 
photos are available you will receive an automatic email notification to inform you that your child's photos are 
now ready to be viewed and can be purchased.  
 
Don't miss out pre-register today! 
  
Please note the group photo will be taken by Green Screen Technology. The new green screen technology used 
in the year group photos now supersedes the previous style of photos using a large stage set up.  The ‘green 
screen’ composite photo allows us to capture a clear image of each student and then edit them together negating 
the need for all the students to be together.  This has been important due to Covid and minimizes the time away 
from the classroom for each student.  The resultant photo is the same layout as the traditional style. 
 

Kind regards 

 
 
 

Mr D Lee-Allan 
Headteacher 
  

http://www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk/

